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HOUSING AUTHORITY

Transforming Lives & Communities

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS THAT AUTILITY ALLOWANCE
INCREASE/DECREASE HAS BEEN CALCULATED AND APPROVED
BY THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

November 30, 2017

Dear Residents:

This is to advise you that a Utility Allowance (UA) increase/decrease has been calculated based
on the utility & consumption allowance survey and study conducted by Siemens. A request to
adjust the UA has been approved by the Houston Housing Authority (HHA) Board of
Commissioners.

The approved Utility Allowances will be effective at your Annual Re-Certification on or after
January 2018.

DEVELOPMENT : KENNEDY PLACE
BEDROOM CURRENT UA 2018 UA
1 $46 $46
5 $58 $58
3 $68 $67
4 $76 $75

During a period of 30 days from the date of this notice, residents may submit written
comments on the above increase/decrease to the HHA. Resident representatives may assist
residents in preparing comments. These comments will be submitted to the Board of
Commissioners.

HUD will approve, or disapprove the proposed UA increase/decrease upon reviewing the
request and comments.

Houston Housing Authority



